
Hector Hernandez is excited to be the 2024 Illinois High School Theatre Fest Executive 
Director.  For the past 21 years, Hector has enjoyed teaching Theatre...and Math.  As a 
graduate of Roosevelt University with a Masters in Theatre Directing program, Hector 
loves all things theatre.  He has been a part of the Illinois High School Theatre Fest as a 
member of the Planning Committee as well as a member of the All-State production 
staff for In The Heights.  He has been the director of the Sabre Ensemble Theatre since 
2012 where he has directed or assisted in nearly 50 productions.  During that time, he 
tried to impress one thing above all...We Shine Brighter Together! 
 


